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October 14, 1982 

Mr. Dieter Zander 
President 

Henley & Company Inc. 

750 Third Avenue 
New York, New York 10017 

Dear Mr. Zander: 

Thank you so much for your help with the four frames, and as dis- 

cussed, my check for' $160.00 is enclosed. 

As a small token of my appreciation I am also sending you a German 
etching which I just acquired and which I hope you will enjoy. 

Best personal regards, 

Alfred Bader 

AB:mmh 
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June 4, 1982 

Dr. Alfred Bader 

c/o Hotel zur Sonne 
Mainstrasse 35 
D-6092 Kelsterbach 

Federal Republic of Germany 

Dear Dr. Bader: 

The second shipment of frames was returned by the 
U. P. S. on the 25th of May, because of “insufficient 

address." What really happened is that the label 
came off the package, and it took several weeks to 
determine who the sender was. 

As you can see, a certain amount of agony accom- 

panied this "vast potential transaction." 

I wish you a good stay in Europe, although stay is 
probably not the word, because I understand you 
spend every day in another town. 

With kindest personal regards. 

Sincerely yours, 

W. D. Zander 

WDZ/jn 

P.S. You may remember our Hexagon transaction. 

We recently sold Hexagon to a New Jersey 
manufacturer of Tri-chloro benzene (Standard 
Chlorine Company). The next time we meet, 
I will tell you why this had to happen. 

750 THIRD AVENUE NEW YORK, N.Y. 10017 TELEPHONE: (212) 986-5544 

CABLE ADDRESS: HENLEYSALE NEW YORK RCA-TELEX: 232210 TWX: 710 581-6572 ITT: 424671 
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March 9, 1982 

ieter W. Zander 

Henley & Company, Inc. 

750 Third Avenue 

e rk, New York 10017 vA = eel o 

Dear Dr. Zander: 

Just a note to confirm Dr. Bader's telephone conversation that 

we only received two small frames, one dark brown and one 

black, in one U.P.S. package. Would you please file a tracer 

as to what happened to the others. 

Sincerely, 

Marilyn Hassmann 

Secretary to Dr. Bader 
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